Doug and Sally Wallace 404 N Pine St Mt Prospect, IL

October 7, 2014

Mr. Peterson, President Peterson Roofing, Inc. 603 East Kensington Rd Mt Prospect, IL 60056

Dear Mr. Peterson,

My wife and I are very thankful to you and your crew for completely redoing out roof. It had been neglected for decades and was leaking in several spots.

Your Technician, Mike Chrouser, came promptly and gave us an accurate estimate for the repairs. Within two weeks your crew arrived and spent several long hard hours removing and rebuilding our roof. They left our property very clean and should be commended for their teamwork. The results are beautiful.

Again thanks for the good job

Sincerely

Doug and Sally Wallace

P.S. Please feel free to mention us as a reference.